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reddy_chan@yahoo.cn <"reddy_chan@yahoo.cn">
Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:46 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
NO new proposed change!

do not implement the new proposed change, no body would like to do the forex trading if that happens,
and all the industries related to the forex would be affected, you can’t imagine the aftermath!

forex trader


